
The Pamela Anderson Foundation 
 

 

February 10, 2017 

 

Dear Melania, 

 

Amid all the mania at the inauguration, you looked stunning in an outfit by Ralph Lauren—one 

of many fur-free designers. I am so happy that you chose not to wear fur!   

 

As first lady, you will help set style trends, and by remaining compassionate with your choices, 

you will warm the hearts of many.  

 

Please accept this top-of-the-line Russian eco-faux fur made especially for you by my partners at 

http://only-me.ru/. 

 

Many blessings to you and your family.  

 

Best wishes, 

 
Pamela Anderson 

 


